

St Monica's Primary School North Parramatta

Dear Parents,

6 February 2017

During the course of the year, some school related activities require the children to leave the school grounds for a period of time during the day eg walks around the block, to a park or local venue.

To enable your child to participate in these local excursions in 2017, it is necessary for you to complete the permission slip below and return it to school by **Friday 10 February 2017.**

Word/Excursion/2017 Local Excursion Permission Note